
Dear Parent,  
 
Our school is following guidelines provided by the State of Ohio, the Ohio Department of Education, and the 
Governor as it relates to exercising caution in regards to the COVID-19.  The information below includes 
instructional suggestions for students since we will not be in school from March 16th through April 3rd.   
 
In addition, you will find several activities attached to this letter that can be used for student practice.  Our goal 
is to maintain student skills that have already been taught this school year.  With this practice, students will be 
able to return to school and pick-up where they left off. 
 
You can encourage your child to engage in the following activities: 

● Language Arts 
o Complete the work posted to your Language Arts Google Classroom. The Google Classroom 

codes are: 
▪ Core 1: klab2xm 

▪ Core 2: wl24x7u 

▪ Core 3: gedaflp 

▪ Core 4: xjwwjkf 
o There are hard copies of all the work available in the main office if needed.  

 
● Math Activities 

o Sign into your new Math Google Classroom at classroom.google.com using the code: crlxfh3 
o Continue practicing math facts at xtramath.org 
o Review practices posted on Classroom or hard copies are available in the main office.  
o Try activities as a family at https://www.youcubed.org/tasks/ 

 
● Science  

o Complete the work posted to your Science Google Classroom. The Google Classroom codes 
are: 

▪ Core 1: 2hyi42w 

▪ Core 2: n6aayi4 

▪ Core 3: i6q5wts 

▪ Core 4: odpcvei 
o There are hard copies of all the work available in the main office if needed.  

 
● Social Studies 

o Sign into your new Social Studies Google Classroom at classroom.google.com using the code: 
wmeph6u 

o There are hard copies of all the work available in the main office if needed.  
● Career and Visual Art 

o 3-Step Order of Operations Packet with Guided Practice (this is available in the main office or 
on the school website)  Show all of your steps and have completed by W/Th of the week we 
return. 

o Visual Arts:  A List of Activities is available in the main office or on the school website. 
(Lefrye@mail.rittman.k12.oh.us) 
 

 
Sincerely, 
The 6th Grade Team 
Email: ritt_bgasser@tccsa.net, ritt_beery@tccsa.net, ritt_kjuchnowski@tccsa.net, ritt_shipper@tccsa.net 
Office Phone: 330.927.7100 

https://www.youcubed.org/tasks/

